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1. The Arizona Federation of Republican Women (AzFRW) will provide a 

section on the AzFRW website for each Club to list general meeting 

information, website and social media links and Club contact information. 

Authorized changes to Club listings would be made to the Webmaster by an 

Executive Committee member in that club, in good standing with AzFRW.  

2. Changes to the Club listings will be made as soon as possible and should be 

emailed to the Webmaster. The AzFRW Treasurer and Secretary should also 

send any changes they become aware of to the Webmaster and State 

President, so club listings are current.  

3. If a Club has a self-managed website, it will be linked to the AzFRW website 

after it has been reviewed by the Webmaster. If there is a question 

regarding material presented on the Club website the link will be dropped 

temporarily until approval by the website committee and the AzFRW 

President. If the material conflicts with AzFRW and NFRW policies the 

Webmaster will remove the link. The Club website will have general contact 

information only until the objectionable material is removed. Repeated 

offenses will result in the Club not being able to link their website to the 

AzFRW website.  

4. Links from the AzFRW website to other organizations other than the 

Republican Party and NFRW will be approved by the AzFRW Executive 

Committee. The request to link to the website must be referred to the 

AzFRW President for approval by the Executive Committee.  

5. Annually, the AzFRW Secretary should send copies of the Club Update Form 

to the Webmaster so club listings may be updated to reflect Club contact, 

website or general meeting changes. 

 


